
 
Mary Ellen O’Connell, Robert and Marion Short Professor 
of Law at University of Notre Dame, spoke on “The New 
Militarism” on October 3, 2008, at the Mershon Center for 
International Security Studies. 
 
 

 
In her talk, Mary Ellen O'Connell argued that humanitarian intervention to stop 
ethnic violence is not effective. Instead, she supports using tools such as targeted 
sanctions and no-fly zones. 
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Mary Ellen O'Connell was William B. Saxbe Designated Professor of Law at the 
Moritz College of Law before moving to Notre Dame. She was also a longtime 
faculty associate at the Mershon Center. 
 
 

 
Mary Ellen O'Connell talked with Amy Cohen (center), and Ellen Deason 
(right), both of the Moritz College of Law, after her lecture at the 
Mershon Center. 
 


